
LAWRENCE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISION MEETING
January 5, 2015
The members in attendance:  Stan Koehlinger, John Walsh, Frank Bachman, George Downes, and Tedd Finlayson.  Ron Weekley Zoning Inspector, Trustee Don Ackerman and Sara Sayner were also present.
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Stan Koehlinger.
Chairman Koehlinger introduced Sara Sayner as a member of the community interested in Zoning.
Motion made by George Downes to approve the December 1, 2014 meeting, seconded by John Walsh and motion passed unanimously.
Trustee Don Ackerman advised the Zoning Commission that Terry Burkey was working on the computer mapping system and getting it up to speed with courthouse updates.  He is also working on Zoning map software.  Ackerman will be attending the Trustees annual meeting in Columbus and will be looking for speakers to host a workshop for the Zoning Commission and the Board of Zoning Appeals.  Ackerman thanked Stan Koehlinger for his comments regarding the trustees putting in a dog park and asked for input from any other board member or community member.
Zoning Inspector Weekley updated the Commission on the Sears Board of Appeals hearing and work the trustees are doing to help eliminate the flooding issues in the industrial park.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Tedd Finlayson made the following motion:  table the changes to the swimming pool definition until Zoning Inspector Weekley can provide corrective wording, and accept remainder of changes in pages 27 through 42.  John Walsh seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.
Tedd Finlayson made a motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Frank Bachman.  Motion passed unanimously and meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm.
Next meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 2, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Lawrence Township Building.
____________________________________________
Respectfully, Ann Ackerman
